
NOTICE OF PLANNING COMMISSION 

VILLAGE OF BALSAM LAKE 

 

Notice is hereby given of a public hearing to be held by the Planning Commission of the Village of 

Balsam Lake at 6:00 pm to consider the following request: 

 

Mary Thesenga, 309 Pleasant Trail, Balsam Lake request to consider rezoning from Village Residential 

to Rural Development.  

 

The public meeting will be held in the Board Room of the Balsam Lake Village Hall located at 404 

Main Street in Balsam Lake on Monday June 24, 2019 at 6:15 p.m.  

  

You are invited to attend and speak on this request, as you desire.       

Lori Duncan, Village Clerk-Treasurer 
 


